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Dear Parents, 
After being such an important part of Bugle School for 
27 years, Mrs Fenn has decided to relax and spend 
quality time with her family.  During this time Mrs Fenn 
has cooked over 500,000 meals and not missed one 
day through illness.  We will miss her tremendously 
and wish her the best of everything for the future. 

 
Well done to all of the children who produced a piece 
of work related to healthy eating during the half term.  
The children above were chosen as overall winners 
and their work is now displayed in school. 
We look forward to seeing you all come and support 
our Summer Fete tomorrow.  Donations of cake would 
be gratefully received. 
Please find below details of our staffing structure for 
the new academic year 2015/2016:  
Year 6  Mrs Ferris 

Mrs Karen Moore, Mrs Alison Skelton 
Year 5  Mrs Knight/Miss Mitten 
  Miss Lesley Tippett 

Mrs Emma Tabb 
Year 4  Miss Dunmore/Mrs Wherry 
   Mrs Caroline William-Hills 
Year 3  Miss Beard 

Miss Leah Galley 
Year 2  Mr Nicholls/Mr Spriggs  

Mrs Sandra Sturtridge 
Mrs Karen Best 

Year 1  Ms Atkins/Miss Croney 
Mrs Kath Jennings 
Mrs Raquel Guedes 

Reception Miss Hobbs 
Mrs Ruth Heartford, Mrs Vicky  
Richards, Mrs Helen Rowe 

Have a brilliant weekend. 
Tim Wherry, Headteacher  

Achievers of the Week Ending 
5/6/15 
Reception Beatriz Bras 
Year 1 Elisha Hockaday  
Year 2 Caitlin Key 
Year 3 Joana Alves Oliveira 
Year 4  Kieron Jeffery  
Year 5  Kaycee Brassington 
Year 6  Thomas Crowley 
Class of the Week Year 3 
Reading Challenge Year 5 
Attendance  Year 5   98% 

Reading Challenge week ending 5/6/15 
Reception      53.8%  
Year 1  50.34% 
Year 2  67.39% 
Year 3  68.18% 
Year 4  57.6% 
Year 5  70.34% 
Year 6  63.53% 

Good to Be Green   
Well done to all of the children who 
continue to work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in school.  169 
texts were sent to parents last Friday 
for children that had remained „green‟ 
all week.  Well done! 

Cornwall Mini 
Triathlon Series 
- For Children 
aged 8-14 years 
On Saturday morning, Koby Foster went to Helston 
School to take part in a mini-triathlon, organised by 
Tempus Leisure.  Koby had to take part in swimming, 
running and cycling.  There were 3 groups and in 
Koby‟s group, there was 100 people!   
Koby said: “It was good fun, and I enjoyed all of the 
events.  We had to swim 100 metres, do 2 bike rides 
around a field, and whilst we were cycling we had to 
collect blue bands.  Then we started the run, I ran 2 
times across the field.  I had a sprint at the end and 
beat my Dad!  At the end we got to take home a 
medal.  I came 50th and was the youngest one there.” 
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There are some more mini-triathlon events taking 
place on: 
20th June – Liskeard 
12 September – Bodmin  
For more information, look at the following website: 
http://www.tempusleisure.org.uk/default.aspx?page=1
065  

Vacancy:  
Cook-in-Charge 
from September 
2015 
The governors of Bugle Primary School are seeking to 
appoint an excellent cook with good interpersonal and 
organisation skills to join a dedicated team in 
September 2015.  The successful candidate will need 
to prepare and cook fresh homemade meals each day 
in line with school food guidelines. 
The responsibilities of this role include; 
 A sound understanding of food hygiene and health 

and safety regulation in relation to the provision of 
catering services. 

 An excellent cook who can prepare meals from 
scratch using fresh ingredients. 

 The ability to lead and motivate a team of staff to 
plan and direct the preparation and service of 
food, making any necessary adaptations to meet 
special meal requirements. 

 Excellent administrative and organisational skills 
in order to manage a budget effectively and 
efficiently. 

 A vision to promote healthy eating and develop 
the service within school. You will be required to 
liaise with the Headteacher, School Business 
Manager and other school based staff to promote 
a whole school approach to healthy eating.   

 Good knowledge of stock control and 
management of stock to maximise usage and  

minimise wastage is essential.  
About us: 
Bugle is a hard working, happy and welcoming school 
located in a small clay village on the outskirts of St 
Austell.  Expectations are high at Bugle School and 
we have a continual drive to raise standards 
throughout the school for all of our pupils. 
We are committed to safeguarding children and the 
successful candidate will be subject to an enhanced 
Criminal Records Bureau check. 
More info: 
The successful candidate will be expected to start 
work at 7am.  
Closing date:  Wednesday 17th June (noon) 
Interview date: Tuesday 23rd June and either 
Wednesday 24th or Friday 26th June 

How to apply: 
If you would like to visit the school before applying this 
would be most welcome. Please contact the main 
office on 01726 850420 to arrange an appointment. 
To apply, download an application form from the link 
below http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/jobs-and-careers/  
and e mail to secretary@bugle.cornwall.sch.uk hand 
deliver or post back to the school.  

Diary Dates: 
12/6/15 Year 6 Hit the Surf, Newquay 
  Year 5 Hazard Alley, St Austell 
  School Fete 
18/6/15  KS2 Swimming 
19/6/15 Sports Day  
25/6/15  KS2 Swimming 
2/7/15   KS2 Swimming 
  Bodmin College Transition Day 
6&7/7/15 Poltair and Penrice Transition Days 
9/7/15   KS2 Swimming 
9/7/15  STALC Presentation Evening 
13-15/7/15 Year 5/6 Residential Trip  
23//7/15 Last Day of Summer Term 
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